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Diary Dates  
Term 4 

Newsletter 
Week 10, Term Four, 

14th December K-1 Picnic and Stage 2 Picnic Day &  
Movie 

15 December Last day of school for 2023 

1 February 2024 Year 1-6 commence for 2024 

16  February 2024 PSSA Sumer Sport Begins 

19 February 2024 School Photos Day 

19 February 2024 Stage 3—Meet The Teacher Evening 

20 February 2024 Swimming Carnival 

20 February 2024 Stage 1—Meet The Teacher Evening 

21 February 2024 Stage 2—Meet The Teacher Evening 
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Dear Bronte Families, 
 
A big thank you to students and families for your remarkable efforts this 
year in making the school an inclusive and caring environment. A further 
thank you to teachers and all school staff who go above and beyond to 
support our students and prioritise learning. 
  
Thank you, Luc, Abi, Amaya, Grace, Marlow, Henri, Xavier, for great 
work as Year 6 leaders throughout the year. Great leaders create more 
leaders. Congratulations to our new school leaders who were presented 
to our community as part of our Presentation Day Ceremony. 
Congratulations to: 
Captains – Toby and Ivy. 
House Captains – Eve, Zac, Xara, Anil, Riley, Mia, Xavier and Beau. 
Congratulations to our Presentation Day Award Winners and to our 2024 School Leaders. It 
was a formal occasion to celebrate and acknowledge the hard work and success of our stu-
dents during 2023. 
  
We had many teachers at the Year 6 Farewell enjoying the music and food with the students. 
Thank you to the parents of Year 6 students for organising the event and the parents who sup-
ported students to create a lasting gift to the school including a tile for each student to be dis-
played on the current Year 6 building and contributions to the playground improvements in-
cluding a teepee. It has been a pleasure to work alongside our Year 6 families. Your con-
tributions to the school have been invaluable. Your hard work, dedication and positive 
attitude have made a lasting impact on the school. I wish you all the best in the next 
chapter of, not only your academic lives, but life in general.   
Many thanks to Gary for his work as P&C president this year. Lisa was appointed as the interim 
P&C president until the AGM in February next year. Data from recent parent surveys indicates 
that parents support funding directed to teaching resources and the performing arts program. 
Building on discussions with the P&C, I am delighted to announce that the P&C will continue to 
fund the performing Arts program at BPS in 2024 and contribute funds towards new de-
codable texts to improve reading.  This highlights how we work in partnership with our P&C to 
foster engagement and positive learning and wellbeing outcomes for all students. 
  
Thank you to the team at Bronte Before and After Care (BAC). The parent committee held 
their AGM last week.  Kate and Amanda, thank you for your years of service! We really appre-
ciate your voluntary work supporting the BAC. Congratulations to BPS parents, Nicole, Ash-
ley and Anja on your new roles. The Bronte community appreciate your commitment to sup-
porting families before and after school. The BAC is a vital resource for our school. 
  
This is the last Newsletter for 2023. Again, I thank you for your support during 2023. I hope 
to see many parents at the Clap Out that is held at 2.45 on the last day of school. Our leavers 
move through a guard of honour and leave via the double gates closest to Bronte beach.  
 
Have a safe Christmas and a happy new year. 
Kind Regards 
Catherine Ryan 

Our Vision is that Bronte Public School is recognised as a high performing, creative, engaged and collaborative learn-
ing community, where individuality and diversity is valued, excellence is celebrated, and relationships are built on mu-

tual respect, kindness, responsibility and inclusivity. 

              Principal’s Message 
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It is important for you to inform the principal and the school if your child has asthma or aller-
gies – not just those diagnosed as severe or food allergies. Anaphylaxis is a severe and sud-
den allergic reaction to allergens such as nuts or shellfish, or insect bites. If your child is di-
agnosed with asthma or at risk of an anaphylactic reaction, you must provide the school with 
information from your child’s doctor, including an Action Plan for Anaphylaxis in accordance 
with theAustralasian Society of Clinical Immunology and Allergy (ASCIA)External link. 

The school will develop an individual health care plan to describe your child’s needs and how 
the school plans to meet them during the school day, on excursions and in other school activ-
ities such as sport. 

Schools and parents work together to put arrangements in place for health care support. In-

Allergies and Asthma 
Please update us on your child’s health needs 

Zone Athletics Competition 
On 2nd and 3rd of December I went to the zone Athletics compe-
tition for my club. On Saturday I ran in the 100m and the 60m hur-
dles. I also was in the long jump. My first event of the day was 
long jump. I was winning until my friend Max jumped the same 
length. Then it was my jump and I jumped a really bad jump. Next 
it was Max's turn and he jumped 1 cm  
further. Then I jumped a very big jump. It was 4.37m and I nearly 
broke the zone record. My next event was hurdles. I won my heat 
but then I fell over in the finals on the 3rd hurdle. I also had fall-
en  over on that hurdle the year before! I then had the 100m 
sprint. I also won my heat in the 100m.I only won because my 
friend Max fell over at the start. Luckily for him he still made it 
into the finals. I also won the 100m in the finals too.  
So on Saturday I received 2 gold medals. 
 
Sunday  
On Sunday I raced in the 70m and the 4x100m relay. My first 
event of the day was the relay. My relay team consisted of Char-
lie, Ethan, Spencer and I. Spencer was the first runner then Ethan 

then me then Charlie. Our team broke the zone record for the junior age 4x100m relay. And we also 
won the relay. My next event was the 70m sprint. I came second in my heat but I also gained the same 
time as the winner. My time in the 70m heat was 10.46 seconds. In the finals I was at the starting line 
and 3! people got false starts. It was very nerve racking. At last the starter gun went off. I won the fi-
nals with a very fast time of 10.27 seconds. So overall I won  4 gold medals and I will make it through 
to the next level for 4 events but maybe 5. 
 
Bertie  30 

If you would like to make any change to scripture for your child, this can only be completed in 
either the first or last week of school term (eg by Friday 9th February). Please email the  
office to make any changes, bronte-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au.  

Scripture changes 2024 

https://www.allergy.org.au/
mailto:bronte-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Recent Highlights at BPS 
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AP News—Curriculum and Instruction 

 
 

APC&I News – Curriculum and Instruction  

As the school year concludes, it is valuable for students to reflect on their highlights and prominent 
memories of the year.  These memories often involve friendships they have made and numerous 
learning experiences they have engaged in. This year has been filled with many excursions, incur-
sions, camps, carnivals, concerts, community events, and a lot of learning….. which has meant the 
year has been very exciting, but also busy!  

 
 

2023 Semester 2 Reports 

On Monday student’s 2023 BPS Report - Semester 2 was emailed to parents . If you did not receive 
this email, please contact our office. It is important to read this report in its entirety, with your child. 
Taking time to acknowledge their hard work, effort, attitudes towards learning and future learning 
goals.  

We are seeking feedback on your child’s Semester 2 report. This is a short survey which seeks to gain 
an understanding of your thoughts on the content and format of the reports. You can access the sur-
vey here: 2023 BPS Reports Parent Survey – Semester 2 

 
 

Holiday (fun) Learning 

During the long summer holidays, students will want to rest and refresh. We encourage students to 
continue to explore wide reading materials from their home or local library.  Some parents may be 
looking for ways to explore incidental learning opportunities with their children during the break. If 
this is the case, then the Department of Education (DOE) has a number of excellent resources, games 
and activities for families to engage in during the holiday period. Many of these are designed to be 
easily incorporated into your days at home or when away on holidays.  

NSW Student learning library is a suite of learning resources which are accessible for teachers, par-
ents and carers, and students to be used in class or at home. The library currently contains K-2 Eng-
lish and Mathematics learning resources. 

Everyday Maths Hub is another DOE initiative to assist families to engage with maths. Through this 
hub you can discover resources, tips and tricks to help you navigate and support your child’s maths 
education journey at school.  

Don’t forget to visit your local library or you can also access Wheelers Online Library (Your child can 
sign in using their school username and password). Please refer to the NSW Board of Studies - Sug-
gested Texts for quality literature recommendations.  

 

Jemma Dudley-Smith (jemma.dudleysmith@det.nsw.edu.au) 
Assistant Principal, Curriculum and Instruction 
 

 

https://forms.gle/8kQVubCwDqW7KphW8
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/schooling-initiatives/nsw-student-learning-library#/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/schooling/parents-and-carers/going-to-school/everyday-maths?q=
https://bronteps.wheelers.co/
https://syllabus.nesa.nsw.edu.au/assets/global/files/english-k10-suggested-texts.pdf
https://syllabus.nesa.nsw.edu.au/assets/global/files/english-k10-suggested-texts.pdf
mailto:jemma.dudleysmith@det.nsw.edu.au
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Library News  
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BAC News 
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BAC News Cont. 
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Community News 


